
   Holy Family Catholic High School 
   

Virgin’s Lane, Thornton, Liverpool L23 4UL.  
  Tel: 0151 924 6451 Fax: 0151 932 1417 

  Headteacher:  Mr M Symes BA(Hons), NPQH 
 

Wednesday, July 17, 2024 

Dear Parent, 
 

Place on the school bus for September 2024 
 

Your place on the school bus will continue from September 2024 unless you let me 
know that you don't need the place.   
 
Please note places will not be allocated if your account has any outstanding balance. 
 
Please reply by the 30th July to advise if you no longer need a place, year 13 do not 
need to reply. 
 
Just so you know, coloured routes and the price will remain the same in September 
2024. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Sara Bailey 
s.bailey@holyfamilyhighschool.co.uk 
 
 
 
https://holyfamilyhighschool.co.uk/information/transportation 
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